VSI Equipment Committee October 2007

At the end of August, Michael Downs, Matt Livsey and I spent an afternoon trying to repeat the issues with the CTS6 problems at the Championship meets. Both systems had been serviced by Colorado. We were not able to have a system fail. We used both XP and Vista laptops with USB adapters. There needs to be more use of the CTS6 just not during the Championship season.

Two more CTS6 and Championship Starter need to be purchased so that each region has a set. It also needs to be determined if we need a "long set" of relay takeoff pads. My understanding the Freedom Center and another facility have the long blocks.

We need to have a printer to match up with each CTS6. The Brother HL-2070 is a good match. 3 printers with cables and spare cartridges have been purchased.

After getting inventory list from each region, it can be determined what is needed to be fixed or replaced.

Respectfully

Tom Rutter